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IEEE 802.15.4y SECN CRG Teleconference Meeting

Attendees:
Jodi Haasz (IEEE SA)
Tero Kivinen (self)
Ann Krieger (US DoD)
-Ben Rolfe (Blind Creek Associates)
Ruben Salazar (Landis+Gyr)
Kunal Shah (Itron)
Don Sturek (Itron)
Peter Yee (NSA-CSD)

The chair, Don Sturek, called the meeting to order at 17:04 ET. He displayed the patent policy and asked if any of the teleconference participants had any essential patents to disclose. No one did. The minutes (15-20/0286r00) of the October 6, 2020 CRG teleconference were approved by unanimous consent.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The last of the edits to the specification were completed during last week’s teleconference and then the finished document was sent to the CRG for review. The updated, consolidated comments are found in 15-20/0284r01. Jodi Haasz (IEEE Staff) noted that the copyright year was incorrect; Sturek corrected it. Sturek will now send the draft to Rick Alfvin (WG vice-chair, Linespeed) for posting to the members’ private area on the IEEE 802.15 website. He updated that comment database (15-20/0284r02) to include a rogue comment for the copyright date revision. Sturek will also unicast the draft directly to Ben Rolfe (Blind Creek Associates) to ensure he sees it so that he can his ‘no’ vote as agreed upon. A recirculation ballot will be initiated based on the updated draft. If that comes back clean, remaining CRG calls until the November plenary will be cancelled. During the plenary, the WG will be asked to make a request to the IEEE 802.11 Executive Committee to start the IEEE Standards Association ballot.
The meeting was adjourned at 17:15 ET.
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